
BLESSING OF THE WATERS IN THE
JORDAN RIVER TO TAKE PLACE ON
HOLY WEDNESDAY
The  Patriarchate  of  Jerusalem  informs  the  Managers  of
Pilgrimage Agencies and all pilgrims that, this year, the
venerating baptismal in the Jordan river will be performed on

Holy Wednesday, namely the 3rd/16th of April 2014, at 11:00 am.
All those interested are invited to arrange their pilgrimage
schedule on the basis of this information.

From the Secretariat-General
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